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Sent: Wednesday, March 20, 2024 8:53 PM
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To the RI House Judiciary, 
 
I am writing to express my strong support for Bill 7368 on noise control. Something substantive must be done. 
 
Thanks, 
Doug Blum 
 
Douglas W Blum 
Professor Emeritus of Political Science 
Providence College 
Providence, RI 02918 
401-865-2773 (phone) 
401-865-1222 (fax) 


